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Addendum to RFP CRG 21-001 

 

The Request for Proposal (RFP) to build capacity for gambling-related clinical, prevention, and 
intervention services in the State of New Hampshire was posted on December 14, 2020.   

Per the schedule stated in the RFP, section V. SCHEDULE OF EVENTS, states that answers to 
inquiries received by interested parties are to be provided by January 14, 2021.  

The following questions were received from Odessa Dwarika, Director of Programs & Services 
at The Mass Council on Gambling and Health: 

1. Could we add letters of support and bio’s as an addendum in addition to the allotted 
word count for the Statement of Work and other required responses? 

Proposers are allowed to submit appendix materials but such materials cannot be used 
to circumvent the word limits.  Proposers should demonstrate their prior experience, 
knowledge, and qualifications within the 750-word limit.  

2. Does the $90,000 grant amount designed to cover 100% of all grant related 
expenditures, including items such as printing, salary, travel reimbursement, etc.? 

Yes.  

3. The grant reads: “Promote and service problem gambling helpline”. Does this include 
answering the helpline 24/7, entering data into a database and running monthly or 
annual reports? 

Yes.  

 

Submitted on January 14, 2021. 

Maura McCann, Chair 
New Hampshire Council for Responsible Gambling 
14 Integra Drive 
Concord, NH 03301 


